
From:
To:
Subject: LoC FW: Letter of Comment - 
Date: June 9, 2017 12:22:18 PM

_______________________

Ontario Energy Board
_______________________

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 3:52 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Samantha Rivet-Stevenson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I do not want you to grant the increase that Hydro One is looking for.  They do not use their budget
wisely and should be required to improve on his before simply getting more money.  Executives have
gotten huge salaries and bonuses and we shouldn't be required to pay more in additional fees when
they manage their funds badly.

-- Attachment --
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